
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jeff Otto <jeff.otto@opmpallet.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2015 10:38 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: Drew Engleman; Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)

Subject: A Safer Solution

Marcia, 

 

Thank you for hearing me out yesterday at the hearing.  I appreciate you taking the time to study our situation further. 

 

We also would like to make a proposal as well, to how we might seek a solution to creating a safer workplace. 

 

In light of that proposal, I would like to know if ever, a variance other than the one we have has been issued, by the Fire 

Inspectors Office has been issued with greater latitudes then ours? We should be able to have our proposal done within 

the next two to three weeks.  We have already reached out to several Governmental entities in Ramsey County and the 

City of St Paul for input as to how to resolve these issues. 

 

We will continue the resolution to the issues that can be handled on a more immediate basis.  As I mentioned we had 

our maintenance man quit without notice, so we are contacting outside sources of assistance in some of these matters 

that we no longer can handle in house.  Financially, this places more pressure on our company but, we will move 

forward. 

 

Jeff Otto 

 

Pallet Recycling 

391 Topping St 

St Paul, Mn 55117 

651 488 0474 work 

651 260 3540 cell 

 
“We Never Forget Our Customers” 
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